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Union Station Moat Covers 
 
As part of the Union Station Revitalization project, the City of Toronto is installing four glass 
covers over the Station's pedestrian moats, which run along the Bay, Front and York Street 
sides of the building.  
 
What are the moat 
covers? 
 
The moat covers consist 
of steel beams and glass, 
which will create a giant 
skylight around the 
perimeter of the Station.  
 
The glass moat covers 
were designed to provide 
enhanced pedestrian 
circulation, protection 
from inclement weather, 
and an improved 
experience for 
pedestrians entering and 
exiting the Station or 
transferring to the 
subway.  
 
Where are they being installed?  
 
There will be four moat covers installed as part of the project, the Front St. West and East 
moat covers, as well as the York and Bay St. moat covers.  
 
The Front St. moat covers will completely enclose the space leading from the main Union 
Station structure to the Toronto Transit Commission subway entrance, converting a 
previously exterior space into an interior space.  
 
When is the timeline for completion? 
 
The Front St. moat covers are scheduled to be completed by the end of 2017, with the Bay 
and York St. moat covers being installed later in 2018.  
  
Quick Facts 

• Combined all four moat require over 26,000 square feet of glass and 437 metric 
tonnes of steel 



 

 

• The Front Street moat covers will create over 15,000 square feet of new enclosed 
space at Union Station 

• The Bay and York Street moat covers will add over 10,000 square feet of covered 
outdoor space. 
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